
2020 VIRTUAL POSTER SESSION GUIDELINES 

 
The Poster Session is an exciting part of the Annual Meeting and is an ideal opportunity to involve student and 
junior members, as well as to get the word out about your research. The Poster Session is an important part of 
the academic program and it provides an excellent venue for disseminating the recent results of research. 

In 2020 the Poster Session will be part of ASOR’s virtual program since the meeting will not be held in person 
due to the Coronavirus pandemic. Poster PDF files will be hosted online ahead of the virtual meeting and 
considered for the Joy Ungerleider Poster Award. Poster presenters will be assigned a time during the virtual 
event to share their research in a synchronous/online breakout session with possible discussion and Q&A. 

Before the Annual Meeting:  

• Submit your poster abstract (description of 250 words or less) by September 1, 2020 using the online 
abstract submission system. Decision notifications will be issued on or before September 28.  

• After your poster proposal is accepted, prepare a poster as a PDF file that will be submitted and shared 
electronically (instead of in print). This year since the session will be completely online, you are 
encouraged to create interactive PDF files with hyperlinks and/or QR codes to share your research in 
greater detail. For consistency, please size your poster PDF for the traditional 36x48 inch format.   

• A single person may not be the first author on more than 1 poster. A single person may present both a 
paper and a poster as part of the 2020 academic program, but no more than 1 of each.  

• Presenters are required to have a current ASOR Academic Membership and to register for the 2020 
Virtual Annual Meeting. 

• Submit your poster PDF by November 2 to be considered for the Joy Ungerleider Poster Award. 
Instructions for submitting your PDF will be posted on the ASOR Poster Session website.  

During the Virtual Annual Meeting: 

• The timing of the virtual Poster Session synchronous breakouts will be announced in August 2020  

 

 

Thank you for your interest in participating in the 2020 Virtual Poster Session! 

If you have any questions, please the Poster Session chair, Sarah Wenner, at wennerse@mail.uc.edu 

 
 

 
 

http://www.asor.org/am/projects-on-parade-poster-session/



